
	

	
	
Notice	as	of	w/c	15th	March	2020	
	
The	Merrion	Tree,	will	continue	to	operate	for	take-home	food.		
	
Open	Mon	-	Sat	9am	-	5pm	
	
The	Merrion	Tree	Bistro	will	remain	closed	for	eating	in.		"Coffee	to	go"	will	
be	available.	
	
We	feel	we	can	serve	our	community	best	by	producing	fresh	meals,	soups	&	
baking	scones	every	day	to	supplement	your	food	at	home.	
	
Your	favourite	fresh	meals	include:	Fish	Pie,	Beef	Bourguignon,	Lasagne,	
Chicken	Italian,	Chicken	Penne,	Spinach	&	Ricotta	Cannelloni	and	Cottage	
Pie	with	a	twist.	
	
Tiramisu,	Apple	Tarts,	Coffee	Cakes,	Lemon	Cake	and	all	our	biscuits	will	be	
baked	daily.	
	
We	apologise	for	any	inconvenience	but	your	safety	and	that	of	our	staff	is	
paramount.			We	will	continue	to	follow	the	Governments	advise	as	it's	updated.	
	
It	is	vital	to	stay	well	and	healthy.		Thank	you	for	your	continued	support.			
Eileen,	Karl	and	all	the	team	


